
Northridge Elementary School Community Council Minutes 
December 9, 2014 
 
Members Present: Shauna Light, Wyatt Hallam, Amy King, Eric Woodhouse, Aubrey 
Ashdown, Liz Ellsworth, Rosemary Olsen, Leslie Randall, Nathan Welch 
 
Members Absent: Teri Allred, Noel Thomas, Lovina Roundy, Wendy Mitchell, Mindy 
Stailey 
 
Wyatt Hallam, SCC Chairman, conducted the meeting. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance: 
Reverence:  Rosemary Olsen 
 
Review of Action Items: 
Council members get photos to Eric Woodhouse for the school website. 
 
Council Business 
Aubrey Ashdown reported on the current year spending. She will do a quarterly report on 
money spent for the year. 
 
Discussion Items: 

1. Discussion on innovative ideas from other SCCs. We discussed the home reading 
program.  Our parent volunteer does not want to be paid but we discussed 
possibly updating the computers. We also discussed academic field trips.  Eric 
Woodhouse stressed the importance of field trips with the purpose to 
learn.  Shauna Light suggested that we bring groups to the school so that many 
children could participate. 

2. Teacher collaboration.  We discussed what happens at teacher collaboration and 
ways for the SCC to be more involved in the program.  We determined that the 
SCC members should try and attend as many collaboration meetings as possible 
between now and February. 

 
Action Items: 
Council members get photos to Eric Woodhouse for the school website. 
 
Council members go to as many Monday collaboration meetings as possible between 
now and February. 
 
Liz Ellsworth will research Watchdog program and specific of how it is run. 
 
Leslie Randall will give Liz Ellsworth the contact information. 
 
	
  


